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ADDENDUM 

Attention: Kaiser Permanente Medicare health plan members 

Important update about your 2023 Kaiser Permanente health plan coverage as a result of the 
Inflation Reduction Act of 2022: 

Effective April 1, 2023, you may pay a lower cost-sharing for certain Medicare Part B 
prescription drugs with price increases higher than inflation. 

Effective July 1, 2023, you won't pay more than $35 for a one-month supply of insulin covered 
under Medicare Part B. 

Note: You don't need to take any action in response to this update and you'll receive these 
benefits automatically as part of your plan. 

If you have any questions, please call the Member Services number for your region, 7 days a 
week, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m.: 

• California Regions: 1-800-443-0815 (TTY 711) 
• Colorado Region: 1-800-476-2167 (TTY 711)  
• Georgia Region: 1-800-232-4404 (TTY 711) 
• Hawaii Region: 1-800-805-2739 (TTY 711)  
• Mid-Atlantic States Region: 1-888-777-5536 (TTY 711)  
• Northwest Region: 1-877-221-8221 (TTY 711) 
• Washington Region: 1-888-901-4600 (TTY 711) 
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